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The State of Oregon and the Department of Transportation must be held 

accountable!  Taxes are too high already.  Oregon has become inhospitable for 

business.  It is becoming more un-affordable to those who want to live, work and 

raise families here!  DO NOT add to the irresponsible taxation of your constituency!  

We cannot afford HB 2025!  It seems everyone is on a limited income EXCEPT 

Oregon state agencies!  We cannot afford additional taxes on fuel, higher prices on 

licenses or the other consequences of HB 2025 that actually hamper the wellbeing of 

Oregon citizens!  Stop the nonsense!  DO NOT support this bill! 


